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Submission: This price rise is far above the normal increase and as a rate payer that will not benefit from any proposed plans in

areas council “ promises” to spend the money on I strongly object to their proposed 7 year plan of rate increases.
I always pay my rates on time but cannot afford the enormous increases that Port Stephen Council is proposing.





